
Newsletter 

March 1, 2022 

By Barbara Bruce 

“Winds of March, we welcome you, there is work for you to do.                                                
Work and play and blow all day, blow the winter wind away.”  

 

Ray had a great 
day fishing at 
the beach.  Gary 
was on hand to 
give support and 
a lesson or two! 

Thank you Al and Dottye Van Iten!  You 
saw an issue and did what it took to get 
it fixed.  The sidewalk in front of our 
park has been repaired.  

It is nice to see so many people enjoying 
the pool and beach.  Warmer weather 

brings us all out!   

 Happy 80th Ann!  

Surprise was the 
plan and surprise 

it was!   

Ann’s family 
came to visit and 
hosted her 80th 
birthday party 

at the                
clubhouse.  

March Clubhouse Events: 

3/2 + 3/23 Bar Poker  -  7:00 pm 

3/5  -  Meet the candidates  -  4:00 pm 

3/12  -  Pancake breakfast  -  10:00 am 

3/17  -  St. Patrick’s Day  Party  -  5:00 pm 

3/18  -  Board Meeting   -  9:00 am 

3/26 -  Annual Shareholders Meeting  -         
10:00 am 

3/25 + 3/26  -  Play  

Sundays  -  Trivia  -  7:15 pm 

Monday thru Friday  -  Bingo, cards,        
dominoes and poker 

Check the calendar in the clubhouse! 

Other Events: 

3/5 St. Mary’s Church rummage sale 

3/12 Gulf Shores craft sale 

 

 

Have news to share?  Please let me know 
so I can add it to the newsletter. Thanks! 

Barb 

Thank you Joan and Ann.  

Your Evening in Paris was a huge hit.  It 
was fun to see everyone dressed up and 

enjoy the food and band.  

Thank you Beautification Committee! 

The plants at the clubhouse are awesome! 


